
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 

• Nursery children had a wonderful time visiting Acorn Venture Farm. We were 

very impressed and proud with their behaviour and recall of how to keep safe 

on a trip. They were amazing doing the ‘Race for life’, I wish that I had their 

energy!! The children were proud to receive their medals. 

• Reception children have had a lovely week following on from our fantastic trip 

last Friday. We have also enjoyed being authors and altering the story to 

describe some troublesome neighbours of our own. 

• Year 1 have planted their own sunflower seeds and some have already sprouted 

shoots! They’ve been finding out lots more information about plants, including 

what their parts are and what they do.  They have been using this knowledge to 

help them write instructions in English on how to plant seeds, and what they 

need to help them grow. 

• Year 2 have been busy finding out lots more about the Seaside and using lots of 

geographical vocabulary to describe the resort they chose to research. They 

used all their knowledge to create fabulous Tourist Information leaflets. 

Yesterday was lots of fun completing our Race for Life and we are all so 

incredibly proud of all the children! 

• Year 3 have really enjoyed our topic work about the Great Fire of London and 

have discovered some interesting facts. They ran their socks off yesterday in our 

Race for Life and we are incredibly proud of all the children! 

• Year 4 have produced some fabulous artwork this week as we have all 

thoroughly enjoyed delving into our new ‘Power’ topic which began with a 

focus on the Roman invasion of England. The children have enjoyed researching 

Roman life and learning about the things the Romans left behind for us. We all 

also completed a fantastic ‘Race For Life’ in the rain this morning-well done Year 

4 you made us all so proud!  

• Year 5 have thoroughly enjoyed starting our new English topic, focusing on the 

Titanic this week! The children have worked so hard to complete their own 

research, which has allowed them to create some brilliant pieces of work!  

• Year 6 have enjoyed more of our rehearsals this week; our dances are coming 

together so beautifully! We have also worked hard to produce some amazing 

descriptions in English and shown our mature and sensible attitudes when 

working in PSHE. The children have also displayed such wonderful values and 

qualities when taking part in the Race for Life.  
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Our value next week 

is 

Integrity 
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This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Amber F, Jessica G, Jackson F, Keon 
A, Thomas H, Ozan, Jax 
Reception: Charlie T,Kenzie W, Lillie-Mai C, 
Pippa D,  Hubert D, Kaleb V, Winter-Rose, 
Hailey A 

Year 1: Kimberley S, 
Millie D 

Year 4: Riley O, Logan 
M, Daniel, Lexi 

Year 2:  All Year 2! 
 
Year 3: Jasmine H, 
Kenan K 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Tyler S, Joseph 
H, Leia G, Alex G  
 
Year 6: Teah M, Joe 
C, Gabriela P, Kyle J 

 Year 6:  Lily May P, 
Kaiden C L, Jasmine 
A, George M 

 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery – staying safe Year 3 – formal 
Reception- Flotsam Year 4 – legion 
Year 1 – evergreen Year 5 – economy 
Year 2 – aerial Year 6 –   consecutive 

 
Problem of the Week 

 
Who will win this week’s challenge? Please DOJO your 
child’s class teacher with answers!  
 

 
 

Attendance Winners 
Early Years – RKI 81.9% 
KS1 – 1TE 98.3% 
LKS2 – 4MM 97.2% 
UKS2 – 6JM 95.2% 
 


